Minutes of Closed Meeting of Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) Management Team

at Little Treviles  10.00am on 25th June 2014

Present: Jon Smith, John Adams, and Colin Hastings.
Version 19 and 19a of the draft Plan

The secretary confirmed that he had amended the draft incorporating all of the changes agreed at the meeting on Monday 23 June, and presented version 19a. The meeting proceeded by reviewing the remainder of the plan from page 32 onwards. Amendments were proposed and agreed unanimously.

It was agreed that the secretary would finalise the revised draft and that it would be available from Monday morning. It was agreed that we would forward a copy to Rob Lacey, Sarah Arden and to June Crossland. The Chairman would telephone Rob, explain the amendments and await feedback. A meeting was scheduled with Rob Lacey for Wednesday 2 July. Once this has taken place we will seek the views of June Crossland before moving forward as soon as possible to formal consultation.

It was agreed to meet again on Monday 30 June at 10.00 am to further progress of the plan.

Meeting closed at 12.54 pm.

